
From: Kelvin Hull < > 
Date: Friday, March 26, 2021, 3:22:18 PM
To: publicinformation@oeb.ca <publicinformation@oeb.ca>
Subject: OEB Notice [CSE: eWOSu1, TKT: YLLm1O]
 

I can accept that we all have to pay for Hydro.  I do not bitch about paying for a product when
I need this product and use it.  We are presently on the Seasonal billing for our camp /
cottage.  The months October to May, we do not use the seasonal dwelling, we do not use
hydro, there are no appliances nor lights so my consumption is nil.  Why do I pay for delivery
of a product that I am not recieving .  Now we are being taken off of Seasonal and put on
Residential which is going to raise my rates even higher.  This is just not right. 
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